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September 3, 2004
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Tom Karier

Northwest Power Planning Council

West 705 First Avenue

Spokane WA  99201-3909

Dear Dr. Karier:

Attached is a recently completed draft summary of the Bonneville Power Administration’s fish and wildlife program spending from 1978-2003.  The intent of this document is to provide a comprehensive review of the historical spending to assist decision makers when making future fish and wildlife funding decisions. The data used to develop this document was provided, and approved by BPA; however, the narrative has not been reviewed outside of our membership.  

At our last Members Management Group meeting, our members felt it would be beneficial to request your review of this document.  With your extensive economic background and your efforts in developing the NPCC Annual Reports, we believe that you and your staff can provide a valuable evaluation.

Please critique the text and edit for accuracies, appropriate definitions, and appropriate characterizations.  We would also like your suggestions on the appropriate audience for this report.  We hope to discuss your appraisal at our next Members Management Group meeting which is scheduled for October 5, 2004.  I hope that allows you sufficient time to conduct your review. 

We appreciate you and your staff’s diligent assessment of this document and request that the document remain internal to you and your staff at this time since we do not have our Members approval for broader distribution.

Thank you for providing critical comments on this document.

Sincerely,
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Rod Sando

Executive Director

Attachment

cc:  Rudy Peone, MMG Chair
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